
 

 

4th December, 2023 
 

To, 
BSE Limited  
Lis ng Dept. / Dept.  of Corporate Services, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Security Code: 539301 
Security ID     : ARVSMART 
 

Kind A en on: Mr. Sumit Kanchan – Online Surveillance. 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Clarifica on on Increase in Volume. 
 

Ref: Your email with Reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/2023-2024/448 dated                     
4th December, 2023. 

 

 

We refer to your above stated email with Reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/2023-2024/448 
dated 4th December, 2023, seeking clarifica on on increase in volume. In this regard, we hereby 
submit that the Company has always disclosed to the Stock Exchanges, all the events, informa on 
etc. that have a bearing on the opera on/performance of the company which include all price 
sensi ve informa on, in accordance with Regula on 30 of the SEBI (Lis ng Obliga ons and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regula ons, 2015 (“Lis ng Regula ons”) within the s pulated me.  
 
We hereby clarify that the Management of the Company is not aware of any informa on that 
may have caused the significant increase in the volume of the shares in the recent past. The said 
increase in volume could be purely market driven and due to combina on of various factors.  
  
We would like to reiterate that the Company has always and will con nue to adhere to the 
requirements laid down in Regula on 30 and other applicable provisions of the SEBI Lis ng 
Regula ons. In the event that any such decision is taken by the Board of Directors, the Company 
will promptly make the necessary disclosure to the Stock exchanges in compliance with the SEBI 
Lis ng Regula ons.  
 
The above clarifica on may please be taken on record. 
 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Arvind SmartSpaces Limited 
 
 
 
Prakash Makwana 
Company Secretary 
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